## **PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE**

**April 2, 2021** 

TO: INTERESTED PARTIES

FROM: EXECUTIVE OFFICER / APCO

SUBJECT: BAY AREA AIR QUALITY MANAGEMENT DISTRICT'S

PROPOSED BUDGET FOR FISCAL YEAR 2021-2022

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Directors of the Bay Area Air Quality Management District will conduct the first of two required public hearings on **May 5**, **2021**, at 9:30 a.m. or as soon thereafter as the matter may be heard to review the District's **Proposed Budget for Fiscal Year 2021-2022**, and to allow the public an opportunity to comment upon the Proposed Budget.

This meeting will be conducted under the procedures authorized by Executive Order N-29-20 issued by Governor Gavin Newsom and the public may observe this meeting through webcast of the meeting by clicking the link available on the Air District's Agenda webpage for the meeting available at <a href="https://www.baaqmd.gov/bodagendas">www.baaqmd.gov/bodagendas</a>. During the meeting, public comments on the Agenda for this meeting may be submitted by email to comments@baaqmd.gov

Copies of the Proposed Budget and supporting documents are available for public inspection online at <a href="www.baaqmd.gov">www.baaqmd.gov</a> Any member of the public may email comments and be heard regarding the increase, decrease or omission of any item of the Proposed Budget or for the inclusion of additional items.

The Board will not take final action to adopt the District's Budget at the May 5, 2021 hearing. The District's **Fiscal Year 2021-2022** Budget will come before the Board of Directors for final adoption at the second public hearing to be held on **June 16, 2021** at 9:30 a.m. or as soon thereafter as the matter may be heard. This hearing may also be conducted under the procedures authorized by Executive Order N-29-20 issued by Governor Gavin Newsom and the public may observe this meeting through webcast.

Questions regarding this notice should be directed to Stephanie Osaze, Finance Manager at (415) 749-4771, or <a href="mailto:sosaze@baaqmd.gov">sosaze@baaqmd.gov</a>.